
 

 

 

 

 

June 6, 1996 

 

 

Mr. Warren DeBrueys 

120 Bayberry Drive 

Riverwood Subdivision 

Covington, LA  70433-4702 

 

Re: Assassination Records in the Possession of the Metropolitan Crime Commission 

 

Dear Mr. DeBrueys: 

 

Thank you for speaking to Laura Denk of the Review Board staff today, and for agreeing to make 

available for our review the Metropolitan Crime Commission materials that you have in your 

possession. 

 

This letter will confirm that T. Jeremy Gunn and Laura Denk will come to your home in Covington, 

Louisiana, to review the above-referenced materials on the morning of Wednesday, June 12. 

 

Thank you again for your cooperation with the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

 


